






























































 
7. Possible repositories on every island.  State building should give us 

repository.   
8. The burials of our iwi should always be held with the upmost respect, if 

anything every Hawaiian should think this way.   
9. We should not be using economics, ignorance and distance between islands 

as excuses against the proper and ethical treatment of our Kupuna iwi. 
10. All decisions made against all of the above can only show the racism that is 

being enacted upon the Hawaiian people.  Ending comment. 
 
If you have any questions pertaining to the comments above please call Terri L. 
Napeahi Vice President of Pele Defense Fund. 
 
Contact info: 
Terri L. Napeahi 
Pele Defense Fund 
Peledefensefund@gmail.com 
(808)315-9996 
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